FEBRUARY 23, 2015
To: archmsml@gmail.com Date: Sun, 22 Feb 2015 08:04:58 +0530
Subject: HOLY MASS AT ST. ANTHONY'S CHAPEL 
Dear Archbishop George,
I have been given to understand that you have granted the faithful of your archdiocese permission to attend the Latin Mass on Sundays at 5:30 pm at St. Anthony's Chapel, opposite Stella Maris College, and that attending this Holy Mass fulfils our Sunday Obligation.
Kindly confirm to me that this information is correct.
With regards, 
Michael Prabhu
From: S. J. Anthonysamy sj anthonysjsamy@gmail.com  Date: Mon, 23 Feb 2015 12:41:51 +0530
Subject: HOLY MASS 
Dear Mr. Michael Prabhu

The Archbishop has received your email regarding the Latin Mass at St. Antony's Chapel opposite Stella Maris. Yes, the Archbishop has permitted Latin Mass already since one year. This chapel comes under the Luz parish.

With kind regards

Fr. S. J. Anthonysamy

Vicar General 
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The date should read as August 30, 2013 -Michael[image: image2][image: image3][image: image4]
